From: ]

To: |
Subject: Fw: Letter of Comment || | I - £5-2017-0049
Date: June 12, 2017 3:52:05 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 9, 2017 12:41 AM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment |G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Martin Bangert

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro One should not be allowed any increase, rather a decrease is in order.

We have been overcharged for hydro for over ten years now due to incompetence and outright greed.
The real cost of what we should be paying is half of the current rate.

Allowing this gross negligence to continue is already having major detrimental consequences for the
people and the government of ontario.

-- Attachment --
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